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MEDIA ALERT 
 

GEORGETOWN CITY, COUNTY GOVERNMENTS AND MAJOR TOURISM AND MARKETING 
ORGANIZATIONS TO HOLD PRESS CONFERENCE ANNOUNCING MAJOR COLLABORATION 

--Three Month Cultural and Heritage Event Coming to Georgetown 

 

GEORGETOWN, SC – A press conference announcing a three-month cultural and heritage event 
coming to Georgetown in the Summer of 2023 will take place Monday, January 23rd, 1:00pm at 
the Joseph Hayne Rainey Park, Front Street in Georgetown, SC. 

Lead by the Gullah Geechee Chamber Foundation, Inc and the Gullah Geechee Chamber of 
Commerce, along with partner organizations, the press conference will announce the “Bring 
Harriet Home: Journey to Freedom: A Monumental Event” including the purpose, schedule, 
plans and greetings from city and county officials. 

Partner organizations include: 

• Brookgreen Gardens 
• City of Georgetown 
• County of Georgetown 
• Georgetown Business Association 
• Georgetown County School District 
• Georgetown County Chamber of Commerce 
• Georgetown County Museum 
• Georgetown County Library System 
• Pawleys Island – Litchfield Beach Business Association 
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MEDIA – For more information regarding this press conference, contact Marilyn Hemingway at 
843-318-8644; Marilyn@GullahGeecheeChamber.org 
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